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*WATER SHUT-OFF NOTICE* 
 

 

 

On Wednesday, May 29, 2024, the utility contractor 

for the Luther Public Works Authority will be making the last valve installation 

upgrades to the water system.  

 

The Water Will Be Off in Different Areas of the town for 

brief periods throughout the day. 
 

• Please gather some water in preparation.  

• Please share this information with your friends, family and neighbors. 

 

Weather and many other factors must be taken into account when installations are 

scheduled. There is no way to do this type of project and not impact someone on the 

system, but we have made every effort to make the project a low impact event for 

our residents, schools and businesses.  

 

We sincerely appreciate your patience during this project. The project was made 

possible by a grant, saving the Luther Public Works Authority and Town of Luther 

over $99,000. 

 

Scherrie Pidcock 

Town-LPWA Manager 

http://www.townoflutherok.com/

